
To whom it may concern, 
  
I am writing this email to show my support for the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling - 
Palm Oil) Bill 2009.  
As an animal lover, reading about what is happening to orang-utan habitats as a result of palm oil 
production left me sickened and heart broken. As human beings, we would not allow 50 people a 
week to die as a result of producing cheap food additives, so why should these defenceless animals 
die? I know i will be taking more notice in the future of what is in the products i buy-it is only right that 
i, as a consumer, am provided with the correct information on the packages.  
  
We as humans need to open our eyes to what damage we are doing to this Earth and it starts by 
making simple changes like this. 
  
Regards 
Carissa Schumacher 
 


